
 

                                 
     
 

 

 
 

 
Distributed on behalf of Airlink        

For more information contact:           

Karin Murray 

(011) 451 7335      

karinmurray@flyairlink.com 

MEDIA RELEASE 

SKUKUZA FLIGHTS TO RESUME ON 28 JANUARY 2021 – DAILY 
SERVICE FROM MARCH 
 
26 January 2021, Johannesburg – Airlink will resume scheduled air services to and from 
Skukuza Airport in the Kruger National Park from 28 January 2021. 
 
Skukuza Airport was temporarily closed on 14 January in order to contain a local outbreak of 
COVID-19 in a nearby area. 
 
The following Airlink flights will operate on Mondays, Thursdays, Fridays and Sundays until 
28 February.  From 01 March they will be operated on a daily basis: 
 
4Z 865  Johannesburg – Skukuza 
4Z 866  Skukuza - Johannesburg 
 
Airlink continues to operate flights to Hoedspruit and Nelspruit KMI Airport, the two closest 
alternates for travellers planning to visit the Kruger National Park or other resorts and camps 
in the surrounding area. 
 
Airlink’s flight schedule is available on our website:  www.flyairlink.com/flightschedule 
Customers should consult Airlink’s website https://www.flyairlink.com/ - manage,  or 
contact our Reservations office on tel +27 11 451 7300 or their travel agencies for 
assistance with booking changes and refunds. 

 
About Airlink    
 
Airlink is a privately-owned regional airline serving a comprehensive network of smaller 
destinations throughout Southern Africa.  We operate independently under our own unique 
4Z flight code, offering our customers more freedom, more choices and more travel 
opportunities.   
 
Look out for the Airlink sunbird on our striking new livery.  Like our colourful feathered 
mascot, we are Southern Africa’s busiest airline and also its largest (measured by the 
number of flights we operate) carrier.  In 2019 our fleet of more than 50 modern commercial 
jetliners carried two million customers on more than 63 000 flights, on 55 routes to 39 
destinations in nine African countries and St Helena Island.  
 
Airlink is proudly the most punctual South African airline for 2020* with an on-time 
performance consistently better than 95%.  This illustrates our determination and 
unwavering commitment to put our customers first by providing excellent and reliable 
service. 
 
*measured by the Airports Company South Africa. 
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